
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE DEARY CITY COUNCIL 

PROPOSED WATER AND SEWER RATE INCREASES  
 

The Deary City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00pm on Wednesday, September 

14th, 2022, at Deary City Hall, 401 Line Street, Deary Idaho to take comments on a 

proposed increase on water and sewer rate increases as listed: Water base rate increase of 

$1.96 (4.9%) within city limits, $2.03 (4.9%) outside of city limits.  Water usage each 

additional 1000 gallons or part thereof an increase of $0.50 (20%) inside city limits, and 

$0.60 outside city limits. Sewer increases of $4.46 (9%) per ER. Note households only 

are charged out at 1 ER unit. Written comments will be accepted prior to the hearing. 

 

The hearing will be held pursuant to the hearing procedures of the City of Deary and 

under authority of the Idaho Code.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend.  

Accommodations for individuals who qualify under the ADA are available upon request.  

Notice is required 5 working days prior to the hearing to acquire accommodations.  

 

Megan Funke, City Clerk -Treasurer  

 

 

 
 


